
 

1 July 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
Following our email back in June we still have a few places available on both our Iceland 
and Holland trips (click here for original email). 
 

Iceland 2026 (Available to Current Year 8 Only) 
 
We currently do not have enough students to make this trip viable. If your young person is 
interested in going on this trip in July 2026 please CLICK HERE to register interest. 
 

Holland 2026 (Available to Current Year 8 and Current Year 9) 
 
We still have places available on this trip taking place during the Easter break 2026. We 
are particularly looking for basketball players and girls' footballers (although you can still 
register for other sports). If your young person is interested, please CLICK HERE to 
register. The deposit of £150 for this trip will be due by Monday 7 July. 
 
If you have already completed either of the forms there is no need to do this again. 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs P Frost (Iceland Trip Lead) and Mr S Barker (Holland Trip Lead) 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Emails-Sent-Home/18-June-Year-89-Two-Exciting-Residential-Opportunities-for-Next-Year.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUMDVRMTlETzBDTEU4NktCTlkzWFBBVlo5SC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUOVUyUkg5QjJYNTFJR1Y4TFE2TzhNQVdDVy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUOVUyUkg5QjJYNTFJR1Y4TFE2TzhNQVdDVy4u

